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        Rolph Road ES Newsletter 
                                                                                                                                      March 10, 2023 

  

Toronto Public Library Family Friendly Ideas for March Break  

 
“March Break is a great time to explore TPL with your family. Attend a music, art, STEM or French language 
program at one of our branches. Join us online for more great programs by visiting TPL Kids on Crowdcast. 
Explore our Kids playlist on TPL's YouTube Channel for more programs and activities. Visit tpl.ca/kids to try out 
our digital puzzles, jokes and more fun activities!” 
 

 
 

Reminder from Toronto Police @TrafficServices  
 

 
 

  

 

 
LN5 Superintendent: Andrew Howard 

 
TDSB Chair & Ward 11 Trustee:  Rachel Chernos Lin 

 

@RolphRoadSchool 
 

Principal: Frances Themeliopoulos 
 

Office Administrator: Anna Ivans 
 

 

https://www.crowdcast.io/tplkids
https://www.youtube.com/@torontopubliclibrary/playlists?view=50&sort=dd&shelf_id=2
https://www.torontopubliclibrary.ca/kids
https://twitter.com/TrafficServices/status/1633890884172259331?s=20
https://www.torontopubliclibrary.ca/programs-and-classes/featured/march-break.jsp
https://twitter.com/TrafficServices/status/1633890884172259331?s=20
https://twitter.com/rolphroadschool?lang=en
https://twitter.com/rolphroadschool?lang=en


 

 

 
• March 10  – PYJAMA DAY  
• March 13 - 17  – March Break 
• March 20  – Leaside Cup Hockey Tournament. 
• March 23  – School Support Team Meetings all morning. 
• March 23  – Caring & Safe Schools Meeting at 3:30 PM. 
• March 27  – School wide Lice Check (AFTERNOON) 

• March 30  – PIZZA LUNCH  

• April 5   – Grade 6 Graduation Photos from 9:00 to 11:30 AM. 
• May 2 & 3   – Toronto Public Health Dental Screening (JK/SK and Grade 2) 

 

  
  

Summer School Registration 

 

   Registration for Elementary Summer School is now open! In-person programs are 

offered to students in Kindergarten to Grade 8, from July 4-28, 2023. This year, one 

remote program will also be available. More info: http://bit.ly/3L0frXd  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

http://bit.ly/3L0frXd


 

Rolph Road Dads Social    
 
Calling all dads! It’s time for the annual Rolph Road Dad’s Social on March 23rd.  
 
This is a great chance to meet other dads from the school community whilst having some fun. There 
will be pizza, snacks, and plenty of drinks.  
 
Come for this fun evening of ping pong, darts, and Leafs game on TV.  There will be a classic poker 
tournament with priz5es starting at 7:30; for those that wish to participate. 
 
You won't want to miss this fun night out with other dads so get your tickets HERE!!  
 

Lice Check on March 27: Volunteers Needed         
 
Thank you very much to Kelly Polci for coordinating our next school-wide lice check.  The Nitwits Lice 
Removal Team will be coming to the school to do a lice check on Monday March 27th, in the 
afternoon.   
 
We are looking for 2 volunteers per hour shift.  Please sign up HERE to help!  

 
 

2023 Rolph Road Fun Fair is on Thursday June 8th      
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/rolph-road-dads-night-poker-at-the-polcis-tickets-560676377137
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805054caaa72aa7fa7-lice1#/
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